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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Mr. Brian Milne on July 27, 2010.  

Mr. Milne was a celebrated Torontonian, an urban designer who genuinely cared about our city’s 
neighbourhoods.  Before becoming an enthusiastic educator at Ryerson University’s Urban and 
Regional Planning Department, he was a neighbourhood Planner with the City of Toronto.  A 
dedicated long-time counselor at Camp Kawabi, Brian was a genuine lover of the wilderness and 
loved going on canoe trips with his daughters.  He will be sorely missed by all who had come to 
know him. 
      
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to his spouse of 30 years Cynthia MacDougall, his daughters Morgan and Laila, 
and his extended family and friends.  
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